
From: Abha Devasia [mailto:abha.devasia@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 29 March 2018 2:04 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Cc: 'Stephen Smith'; Margaret Hogan 
Subject: RE: AM2016/33 - Graphic Arts Printing and Publishing Award 

 
Dear Caitlin,  
 
Thank you for your email.   
 
In the 10 October 2016 decision,  [2016] FWCB 7254, at paragraph  95 the Full Bench referred to the 
second  substantive issue in the review of Graphics Arts and Publishing Award. This issue is the amendment 
of  Schedule B of the Award, which contains the Competencies in the Award.  The AMWU sought to amend the 
Schedule to update the Competencies.  
 
There had been ongoing discussions between the parties and an extension on the report back was  sought by the 
parties as talks have progressed.  
 
The AMWU seeks that the matter  be listed for conference to finalise this issue.  
 
I hope this information assists. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Abha Devasia 
Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. abha.devasia@amwu.asn.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1540 | m. +0425784811 
w. www.amwu.org.au 
 
 
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP [mailto:Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 28 March 2018 4:49 PM 

To: Abha Devasia 
Cc: 'Stephen Smith'; Margaret Hogan 

Subject: RE: AM2016/33 - Graphic Arts Printing and Publishing Award 

 
Dear Abha, 
 
I refer to the above matter. 
 
The Deputy President enquires as to what matters specifically the parties wish to report back on.  
 
Please provide your response as soon as practicable. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Caitlin Goldie 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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From: Abha Devasia [mailto:abha.devasia@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 16 March 2018 2:10 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Cc: 'Stephen Smith'; Margaret Hogan 
Subject: AM2016/33 - Graphic Arts Printing and Publishing Award 

 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the above matter and to  correspondence of 27 April 2017 and 7 May 2017 respectively.   
 
We respectfully seek that the matter be listed for conference to allow parties to report back to chambers on 
progress of the matter.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Abha Devasia 
Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. abha.devasia@amwu.asn.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1540 | m. +0425784811 
w. www.amwu.org.au 
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